
JULT has some concern over illegal activity on our Gateway land.  We have been in contact with 
the state police and local game warden over illegally cut trees, new bridges and private property 
signs.  The good news in that area is that the beaver dam at Wolfrun is growing.   
 
JULT has taken part in several Science to Action activities on our properties.  The Chittenden 
County Regional Planning Commission arranged these activities with input from Vermont Fish 
and Wildlife and the Vermont Natural Resource Council.  We have two of our own events 
coming up: a photography workshop at Wolfrun on October 13 at 2 p.m. and a cairns walk at 
Gateway on November 2 at 9 a.m. 
 
JULT has been contacted regarding the potential sale by the Underhill Jericho Fire Department 
of the Rivers property in Jericho Center.  While we are very interested in the property, we would 
not be able to pay more than the appraised cost which is significantly less than the price for 
which the property is listed. 
 


